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Dear State Roofing Company,

Thank you so much for the wonderful job you did on our Thrivent Builds with Habitat for
Humanity Home for the Bernal Family.

Roofing can be such a daunting task, and roofing in the summer in Pasadena, Texas, cven
more of an arduous task to ask volunteers to complete. We are ever so grateful to the skill
and expertise of State Roofing that helped us complete this task, despite all the rain delays
in your own profession. 'We just cannot thank you enough.

[ hope that you may be willing to help us again in the future and that your experience with
Habitat has been as rewarding as our experience with working with State Roofing
Company. ‘

God Bless you and your entire team.

Sincerely, W

Leah K. McWhinnie



